
 

 

January 23, 2020 

  

Delivered electronically to alf@wsma.org  

  

Subject: PDC Case 62712 

  

Dear Thomas Schaaf: 

  

It has come to our attention that you do not have a current lobbyist contract and are not planning 

to be a registered lobbyist in 2020. As a result, Public Disclosure Commission (PDC) staff have 

administratively closed PDC Case 62712 and removed your name from our hearing list.  

 

Should you wish to register as a lobbyist in the future, please note that you will be required to 

complete the Legislative Code of Conduct training, if you have not already, and attest to its 

completion on your lobbyist registration with the PDC as required by RCW 42.17A.603.  

 

If you have questions, you may contact Tabatha Blacksmith at 360-586-8929, toll-free at 1-877-

601-2828 or by e-mail at pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

  

Sincerely, 

  

 

/s___________________  

Tabatha Blacksmith 

Compliance Coordinator 
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